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To Bob Sweeney and The MYH Board Members:

Thank you for your acceptance of this letter of interest for your consideration of my candidacy for nomination to the MYH Board.
  
I submit this communication with high interest in joining, supporting and working with the current Board members in their ongoing efforts to offer the best opportunities for the players and families of the Milton Youth Hockey Community.  I recognize and appreciate the dedication, time and hard work of these volunteers, and I would welcome the opportunity to assist them in their ongoing commitment.

My connection to MYH began over 12 years ago with my older son’s participation in the Learn to Skate Program, and presently my younger son is a Bantam B2 player, having started as a Squirt. During these years we have enjoyed watching our boys grow and learn from the program, and continue to enjoy the fun and camaraderie that we have found in the league, the teams, the families and the coaches.  While my older son decided to leave hockey to pursue other sports, Joe is “hooked”.  It is most important to share that Joe has been and continues to be very happy with his experience, development and growth in the MYH program, as are we.

We are also grateful for the positive and amicable rapport with The Board that we have known as parents, recalling in particular a time last year when we met with The Board to ask for assistance.  We were made to feel more than welcome and were very pleased with our interactions and outcome.

I have also had the pleasure of working with the Board members while volunteering for The Bruins Alumni Event, and I look forward to helping with future fund raising events. In addition, I am presently serving as Team Manager for my son’s team, a role that I held and enjoyed 2 years ago as well. In all of these positions, I have been very happy with my involvement with MYH. 
  
With my recent retirement from teaching, I now have the time to dedicate to volunteering for this position. My 25 year teaching experience in the Milton Public Schools has benefitted me in countless ways.  Patience, compassion, understanding, strong relationships with many MYH families, communication, organization, team building and leadership will be ever present. All of this, combined with my passion for the sport of hockey, leads me to this decision.

My experience with the Board has left me impressed by their diligence and care, and I am particularly impressed with the recent changes and directions that have taken place. I would hope to bring to the table a positive energy, perspective as a parent, fresh ideas moving forward, strong communication, an open mind, a desire to help, and above all, strong support for a great group of parents, coaches, and friends of the Milton Hockey Family.

With many thanks for all that you do, 
I respectfully submit this letter,

Patty Andresino
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